
 

Here’s wishing you all a very happy and healthy New Year, and 

the hope that 2017 will be a more settled year nationally.   

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Art/Craft Day in October.  The          

displays all looked very colourful and visitors enjoyed watching and participating 

in the crafts.  We have had some very good feedback and we also made £255 

which was a bonus as the day was really put on to show what we can do. 

 

The Bonfire and Fireworks was also a good event and thank you to everyone who 

volunteered to help.  For the first time we had an outside caterer who proved to 

be excellent and we raised over £1,500 which was brilliant.   

www.punnettstown.org 

Special points of interest: 

 Beetle Drive 

 Jumble Sale 

 AGM 

 Quiz 

 Car Rally 

Pat Clark (who will be 80 next year) has  

resigned from the Parish Council as from 

May.  She has been a Councillor for           

15 years and feels that new, energetic 

blood should be given a go.  If you want 

to know more about this stimulating and 

worthwhile activity, please phone Pat on 830227. 

We would like to thank Pat for all the help she has given over the years to 

the  Village Hall and village in general.  She has been a “voice” for our end of 

the Parish and it would be great to have someone take her place and keep 

the voice going.   
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Thank you for taking the time to read this Newsletter. 

        Co ffee  Mo rn in gs                     C ont act s  

Coffee mornings are held every Friday 

(except Christmas Day)     from 10:30 - 12:30 

where you may expect  coffee, cakes, 

books and interesting people to talk to.   

Donations of books and puzzles are much appreciated. 

Contact numbers for any help, suggestions, infor-

mation,     queries etc.          

Richard /Maggie 830645 

Craig/Sue 831661 

The Spring Jumble Sale is 

on Saturday 4th March at 

2 pm.  This is usually a 

good money raising event 

although the last one was 

disappointing and it has come to our notice that 

some people are staying away saying we let the 

dealers in first.  At our Spring and Autumn Jumble 

Sales we never let dealers in first, as that is not 

fair.  Other organisations also run Jumble Sales 

from the Hall, and perhaps they let dealers in first 

which has given us a bad name.  We hope our 

regular clientele will be reassured.    Jumble can 

be brought to the coffee morning the day before 

or to the Hall on the morning of the Sale. 

The Quiz is on Friday 31st March to start 

promptly at 7:30 pm. There will be a 

Fish and Chip/Chicken/Sausage/Veggie 

Burger meal at £8 per person.  Bring 

your own drink.  Teams of up to 6.  Please let Maggie 

have money and food order by Tuesday 28th March 

830645.  There will be a raffle: prizes gratefully 

received.   

Our first event, by request, is a 

Beetle Drive on Sunday 12th 

February 2:30—5 pm. The 

entrance fee is £2.50 per person 

which includes a cream tea.  If 

you don’t know how to play just 

come along, find out and enjoy 

the fun.  Open to all ages.   

The Village Hall AGM is on Monday 17th  March at 7:30 pm.   

All are welcome and we hope you will come along to find out what we are doing and meet 

other people. 

It is always very short, you won’t get put on the Committee, although if you would like to 

join us you would be very welcome.   

Car Rally 17th June:  We always have a good selection of vehicles, a fun dog show and 

agility, but we need something else to run in conjunction with this for all the family to 

enjoy.   

If you have any ideas please ring Richard 830645.  For car information ring John 

831653, for dogs Douglas 830776 or Pam/Ken  830222. 


